
Dear Senator, 1 

I am writing to express my strong support for Senate Bill 918, which proposes the 2 
certification of e-vapor products and the creation of a directory by the Attorney 3 
General. This bill is crucial in ensuring the safety and satisfaction of customers, as it 4 
provides a list of approved e-vapor products, addressing health risks and unknown 5 
ingredients. By holding all stakeholders accountable, Senate Bill 918 promotes the sale 6 
of regulated and safe products. 7 

I kindly request your support and advocacy for the passage of Senate Bill 918. This bill 8 
not only benefits retail owners but also safeguards the health and well-being of 9 
consumers. With a centralized directory, retailers can comply with regulations, and 10 
consumers can make informed choices. Senate Bill 918 is a crucial step towards 11 
creating a safer and more transparent market for e-vapor products. 12 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I trust that you will make the right decision 13 
in supporting this important legislation. 14 

Thank you, 15 

Raha oil 16 


